
 

 

 

If you have any queries about the contents of this newsletter then do not hesitate to contact us. 

Everything is possible for one who believes. Mark 9:23 
 

     Newsletter   Week 2 

Autumn 2 2024  
 

 

 

Our op 

Dates for your diary 
Friday 15th November 

Children in Need- £1 donation and 50p cupcake 

Reception parents to share a book with their 

child 2.45pm 

Monday 18th November 

Year 2 parents to share a book with their child 

2.45pm 

Wednesday 20th November 

Year 1 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Thursday 21st November 

Year 2 Reading Café 1.30pm 

Parents evening 

Friday 22nd November 
Year 1 parents to share a book with their child 

2.45pm 

Monday 25th November 

PJs and Pizza for years 1 and 2 children 4-6pm 

PJs and Pizza for Nursery children 3.15-

5.15pm  

Friday 29th November 

Children to wear non uniform and bring in a 

bottle (drink, shampoo, body spray etc) 

Wednesday 4th December 

Year 2 History workshop with parents 1.30pm 

Friday 6th December 

Christmas Wreath making 7pm 

Tuesday 10th December 

Reception parents to share a book with their 

child 2.45pm 

Wednesday 11th December 

Christmas Lunch 

Thursday 12th December 

Choir on Tour 

Glow Disco-Parents watch week 2.30pm 

Friday 13th December  

Christmas Jumper day 

Christmas Fair 1.30-3.30pm 

Monday 16th December 

School Disco 

Wednesday 18th December 

Christmas performance in the church 2pm 

Thursday 19th December 

Christmas performance in the church 5.15pm 
Children dropped off at school at 4.45pm and the service 

starts in the church at 5.15pm. 

 

 

 
 

 

Current Weekly Attendance 
 

                              Pearl Class-         95.02% 

                              Ruby Class-          98.45%                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Diamond Class-   90.78%  

 Sapphire Class-  93.94% 

Emerald Class-   93% 

                                 Topaz Class-       94.87% 

Well done to Pearl and Ruby for getting over 95% attendance this 

week. This is the national average for attendance and is expected 

attendance for our school to achieve every week. 

 

Headteacher award: 

Reception: Mollie-Rose and Samuel 

Year 1: Evie.K and Evie.Z 

Year 2: Danny and Nell 

Staff: Mrs Hart-Copsey, Mrs Ulph and Mrs Jones  

Well done! 

Maths Whizz Class winner: 

Sapphire Class 

Special shout out to…Elaine, Kieran, Monique and Alfie.K 

Lunchtime award: 

Winning class-Pearl  

Remember that the deadline to pre-order stockings and 

Christmas tree decorations is Monday 2nd December. The 

children have made some beautiful ones so far. 

  

Thank you to all of the children that entered the poster 

competition.  

The chosen winners were: Sienna in Nursery, Ezra in 

Reception, Alethea in year 1 and Skye in year 2. These 

children have all won a free party lunch for themselves and 

6 friends. Please do contact the school office to arrange 

your child’s party lunch. Their posters shall be displayed 

on our school fence. 

Last opportunity to purchase PJ and Pizza ticket for 

Nursery/Year 1 and Year 2 children. 

Year 1 Guy Fawkes experience workshop 

  


